
Message from our Executive Director

Dear Friends & Supporters,

Christmas....the season of giving. A season which began with the birth of

the Christ child, God's precious gift to mankind. The mystery and wonder

that took place that day when heaven came down to earth, one can hardly

fathom, but we can look forward to the future, in spite of our circumstances,

with hope and joy knowing this gift that was given was for each and every

one of us. 

May the gift that's been given be recognizable to you this holiday season in

a way that is unique and special just for you....in the wonder of a child, in the

warmth of your home, in the beauty of a wintry starlit night, in the sound of

laughter, in your quiet moments alone.

Thank you so much for your gifts of service, prayer, and financial support of

Habitat Choptank's mission of building homes, community and hope this

past year. Wishing you and yours a very peaceful and joyous Christmas

Eve!

With love,

JoAnn Hansen 


